
 

 

Graeme Day MSP 

Convener, 

Environment, Climate Change and Land Reform Committee 

Scottish Parliament 

 

8 December 2017 

Dear Graeme, 

Meeting with the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 

I wanted to thank you for meeting members of the Climate Change, Environment 

and Rural Affairs Committee of the National Assembly for Wales on 6 December to 

discuss issues related to the decision to leave the European Union. 

It was very useful for us to hear about the scrutiny challenges your Committee is 

dealing with, with regards to the transfer of responsibilities from Brussels and the 

extent to which the need to safeguard devolved areas of governance accords with 

our concerns. 

At the meeting there was a desire to work together on these issues in future, I 

have asked my officials to look at ways in which this can happen. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 



 

Mike Hedges AM 

Chair of Climate Change, Rural Affairs and Environment Committee 

 

 


